
Whist & Bingo—September 20, 2019 

By: Trevor D’Sylva 

On September 20, 2019, TEGSA hosted a Whist & Bingo event, which always seems to be enjoyed by 

most who attend and this time was no different! 

The evening started with warm greetings, chitter chatter and laughter among members. The Grace was 

said by Loretta D’Sylva and a delicious snack plate was served to all. 

Soon after, Bingo was commenced and many generous cash prizes were given out, much to the delight 

of the lucky winners.  

After a short break of tea and cookies, Whist was played and enjoyed by all. Seven cash prizes were 

given out and it was great to see so many smiles and to hear lots of cheers! 

Several TEGSA members took the time to congratulate the organizers (Loretta and Trevor D’Sylva) on a 

well-run and fun event.  The kind words are much appreciated.  

A big thank you to all the members who came out to support this event and to all the helpers who made 

it possible for this Whist & Bingo evening to be a hugh success! 


